
Notice of Delay to Publication of the Unaudited Draft Statement of Accounts 

2024/25 

 

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 as amended by Accounts and Audit 

(Amendment) Regulations 2024 require the council to publish the unaudited Statement 

of Accounts for the financial year ending 31 March 2025 and make these available for 

public inspection on or before 1 July 2025.  

 

The Council hereby gives notice of a delay to the publication of the Unaudited Draft 

Statement of Accounts 2024/25.  

 

The delay has arisen due to work undertaken to improve the council’s data on Plant, 

Property and Equipment. 

 

Richard Wyles ACMA, FCMA, CPFA  

Chief Finance Officer  

South Kesteven District Council  

Council Offices  

St Peter’s Hill  

Grantham  

NG31 6PZ 

 

 


